

JAMES M. INHOFE OKLAHOMA

May 24, 2019

Dear President Hargis and Athletic Director Holder:

I understand that the Oklahoma State University STUNT team has just won the Open Division I College STUNT National Championship. I want to join in on congratulating you and the team!

The OSU STUNT Team is to be commended on their tremendous achievement. I am certainly very proud of the hard work and dedication they have all demonstrated in their journey to achieve this goal!

I know that you must be very proud of the OSU STUNT Team. I want to personally wish them the best of luck in their future endeavors!

Sincerely,

James M. Inhofe United States Senator